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This week at Cavalry: 

 Many of the children in Year 5 have taken part in the ‘Bikeability’ safer cycling training this week. 

They started by checking out their basic skills on the playground then ventured out onto the roads 

around school to learn important safety rules.  

 Tuesday was a very exciting day in Year 1 as a historical experience company came to lead a whole 

day of activities about ‘The Great Fire of London’. One of the children commented: ‘This has been 

the best day at school ever!’. It has certainly inspired the children to do some amazing writing in 

the lessons that followed.  

 On Wednesday Year 4 had special football lessons with a coach from Norwich FC. The children 

showed some great listening skills and enjoyed all the new activities. 

 Last week a team of 4 children from Year 6 represented Cavalry at the English Challenge, held in 

Wisbech. They competed against teams from 6 other primary schools to answer questions about 

books, authors, grammar and vocabulary, and came second overall. Well done, everyone! 

Coming up soon: 
Mon 14th October: Harvest assembly – donations requested for Food Bank 
Fri 18th October: school and nursery closed for staff training 
21st October to 25th October – school and nursery closed for half term holiday 
Wed 30th October: Individual and sibling group school photographs 
Thursday 19th December – last day of Autumn term 

All term dates for the year ahead can be found on the school website. 
 
 

 
Other information: 

 It’s the PTFA’s Halloween Disco on Thursday 17th October. Monday 14th Oct is the closing date for buying 

your tickets – either on ParentPay or in cash via the office.  

 Our Cavalry Cafes continue next week with Reception welcoming their families in on Wed 16th Oct and Year 

5 hosting their café on Thurs 17th October.  

 Please send in a donation for the Food Bank on Monday 14th October. We will display all the donated food 

as part of our Harvest Assembly, then pass it on to March Food Bank who are always very grateful for your 

generosity.  
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